
 
 
 
 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Steve 
 
Re: Proposal for an Ealing Town Centre Neighbourhood Development Plan 
 
The following comments represent the views of officers in Transport for London 
(TfL) Property Team in its capacity as a significant landowner only and does not 
form part of the TfL corporate response. This representation should not be taken 
to represent an indication of any subsequent Mayoral decision in relation to the 
emerging policy document.  Our colleagues in Borough Planning may provide a 
separate response regarding TfL wide operational and land use 
planning/transport policy issues.   
 
The boundary designation includes TfL operational land at Ealing Broadway 
station and therefore as a land owner TfL Property would be keen to engage in 
the development of the Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
Therefore, should you have any queries then please do not hesitate to give me 
a call on 020 7126 4574. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
James Forrest 
 
Planner 
Consents Team  
Transport for London 
 
Cc:  
Ruth Cunningham, TfL Consents 
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